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MINISTER FOR IMMIGRATION.

FARLIAMENT HOIWSE,
CANBERRA ACT.

. 11 AUG 1969

Dear Mrs Gustin,

I am writing to leit you know that I have
received your recent letter concerning Mr Carlo
Coguie who is anziocus to be granted assistance
which would enable his wife and family to join
her here in Australia.

I certainly will lock at thiz case again
and will write to you as soon as my re-examination
iz completed.

Yours sincerely,

TER

B.M. SNEDDEN

Mra 1. Gustin,

Amalgamated Wireless (Australasia) Ltd,
Broadecasting Division,

47 York Btreet,

SYDNEY. N.B.W. 2000,



